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15 AUGUST 2024 

Dear neighbour, 

RE: Eurobodalla Regional Hospital – Archaeological Salvage  

The important first step in the construction on the new Eurobodalla Regional Hospital started in April 2023 with an 
archaeological investigation process. The archaeological salvage helped uncover close to 2,400 Aboriginal objects 
and artefacts. 

Following approval of our State Significant Development Application (SSD-56989722), we will be undertaking the 
final section of the archaeological salvage which involves the manual excavation of two additional salvage pits. 

This work is scheduled to occur on Wednesday 21 August 2024 between 8am and 4pm, weather permitting. 

Our archaeological consultants Biosis and supporting Registered Aboriginal Parties (RAPs) will be undertaking the 
work, which will take place on the road reserve on the southeastern corner Caswell Street (see map below). The 
yellow dots indicate the location of the salvage pits.  

 

Excavations will be undertaken by hand and salvage pits will be refilled at the end of the day. If a significant number 
of artefacts are found, the size of the pit may be expanded.All attendees carrying out work have been instructed to 
park within the Eurobodalla Regional Hospital construction site and access the site via the Albert Street entrance.  

The wet earth sieving, which is the process used to remove dirt from objects uncovered, will also take place on site. 

If you have any questions or need further information about this work, please contact the Health Infrastructure 
project team on 1300 391 949 or via email at HI-EurobodallaHospital@health.nsw.gov.au. 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused by this work. 

Yours sincerely, 
Eurobodalla Regional Hospital Project Team 
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